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I strongly oppose having legislators decide what type of health care a person should
received. Regulations already are in place to protect children, and treating children
who are intersex or trans, should be a decision made between the individual, their
family and the doctor. It should be based on evidence and the person's situation.
Changing this law will cause this already marginalized population to see treatments
that are not proven and worse are harmful. Allow medical professionals to provide the
medical care they train their entire lives to provide.



